
  
  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Lowbrook Academy has kindly agreed to host after school tag rugby from 

the w/c 13th Jan to w/c 10th Feb, excluding w/c 3rd February due to 

parent consultations (4 weeks) and w/c 2nd March to w/c 30th March (5 

weeks) 

The sessions will run on a Tuesday, after school between 3:15pm and 

4:15pm. This will be a block of 9 sessions. 

Scrumys teaches lots of specialist skills and behavioral education running 

alongside our core ideology of Respect, Discipline and Fun! The aim of the 

sessions is to offer additional development for your child in physical and 

social skills whilst having lots of fun! 

All of our sessions are run by qualified sports coaches with pediatric first 

aid training. DBS checks and certificates are available to view on request. 

For your child to take part in Scrumys, please go on our website 

www.scrumys.com and book online.  

Yours Sincerely 

The Scrumys Team 
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